

Warren Consolidated Schools Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825,2400 Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D., Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary I. Susan Kattula, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

August 2022

Dear WCS Community,

At our new teacher orientation this week, I had the opportunity to meet with an enthusiastic group of new educators, including several who were recent WCS graduates who have chosen to return to their roots. This reminded me of how well we prepare our students for life after high school, which is an important part of our mission.

A key part of our graduates' success comes from the very high expectations of our <u>WCS Board of Education</u>. Their continued leadership and support of our school community are reflected in all that we offer our students, including safe and secure schools, state of the art technology, a rigorous Pre-K-12+ curriculum, and a full range of extra-curricular activities.

School starts next Tuesday, August 30th with a half-day in the morning for all students.

As you help your children get ready for school, I encourage you to talk with them about what you expect of them this year. We have known for many years that students make progress and do well in school when we, as the adults in their lives, expect it from them.

Please contact your child's school if you have any questions, and visit wcskids.net for district information. I appreciate your continued support and look forward to another great year!

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernos, Ph.D

Superintendent







Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships



ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D., Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary I. Susan Kattula, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

أغسطس 2022

أفراد مجتمع مدارس وورن الأعزاء،

في برنامج توجيه المعلم الجديد هذا الأسبوع، أتيحت لي الفرصة للقاء مجموعة متحمسة من المعلمين الجدد، بما في ذلك العديد هم من خريجي مدارس وورن الجدد النين اختاروا العودة إلى جذورهم. ذكرني هذا بمدى إعدادنا لطلابنا جيدًا للحياة بعد المدرسة الثانوية، وهو جزء مهم من مهمتنا.

يأتي جزء رئيسي من نجاح خريجينا من التوقعات العالية جدًا لمجلس التعليم. تنعكس قيادتهم المستمرة ودعمهم لمجتمع مدارسنا في كل ما نقدمه لطلابنا، بما في ذلك المدارس الآمنة، وأحدث التقنيات، ومنهج صارم لمرحلة ما قبل المدرسة حتى الصف الثاني عشر، ومجموعة كاملة من الأنشطة اللاصفية.

تبدأ المدرسة الثلاثاء القادم 30 أغسطس/آب نصف يوم في الصباح لجميع الطلاب.

بينما تساعد أطفالك على الاستعداد للمدرسة، أشجعك على التحدث معهم حول ما تتوقعه منهم هذا العام. لقد عرفنا لسنوات عديدة أن الطلاب يحرزون تقدمًا ويحققون أداءً جيدًا في المدرسة عندما نتوقع ذلك منهم، كبالغين في حياتهم.

يرجى الاتصال بمدرسة طفلك إذا كانت لديك أي أسئلة، وقم بزيارة wcskids.net للحصول على معلومات المنطقة. أقدر دعمك المستمر وأتطلع إلى عام رائع آخر!

بإخلاص، الدكتور روبرت ليفرنوي المشرف العام



